The Continuation Meeting of South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was held July 17, 2018 at 5:30PM in the municipal building with Chairperson Bill Klumph, and Supervisor's Rose Lyons and Michaelene Harris.

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Michaelene Harris to reject all bids for the roof. Motion passed unanimously.

Dennis Sump asked for the supervisor's thoughts on the roof bids. The supervisors will be looking at other alternatives for the repairs for the roof.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Michaelene Harris to adjourn the meeting at 5:42PM. Motion passed unanimously.

Rose Lyons

Secretary